Chuck Fisher

From: Everett Bolin [ebolin.coud@frontiernet.net]
Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2008 8:45 AM

To: chuck@furrow.com

Subject: Millstone Mountain water line.

Chuck, Was good talking to you and I hope this satisfies your requirment for now, and I will
keep you updated.

The Crab Orchard Utility District has a project, with engineering and funding almost
finished, to install a new 6 inch water main across Smith Mountain Road from Hebertsburg to
Westel and from Westel up Mt. Vernal Road and up Millstone Mountain Road.

We expect this project to be under construction in the next 45 days.

Thanks,

Everett L. Bolin, Jr.

General Manager
Crab Orchard Utility District



